APU offers doctoral class

In comjunction with Boston Univer-
sty, Alaska Pacific University of-
ficials announced recently the
ofac ive doctoral program in
Human Resources Education.

A pilot course will be offered this
wimmer (0 assess interest in the pro-
grum, If successful, the program will
he the first and only campus-based

Doctorate in Education program in
Alaska,

“We've been working on this for
more than & year,”" said Dr. Jane
Evanson of APU. “*Our pilot course
will tell us il there's enough interest
in the state to proceed. We think there
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